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February 5, 2004

Ms. Janet Hutchins

Environmental Monitor

Executive Office of Environmental Affairs
251 Causeway Street, Suite 900

Boston, MA 02114

RE: Public Notice Requirement
Phase IV Remedial Implementation Plan
Mike’s Mutual
96 Winthrop Street
Taunton, Massachusetts 02780
RTN 4-14424

Dear Ms. Hutchins:

This letter is being sent to you to notify the Environmental Monitor pursuant to the public
involvement provisions required by the Massachusetts Contingency Plan (MCP) that a Phase IV
Remedy Implementation Plan for the above-referenced location has been submitted to the
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (DEP). A copy of the report may be
obtained or reviewed by appointment at the Southeast Regional Office of the Department of
Environmental Protection (DEP) at 20 Riverside Drive, Lakeville, Massachusetts 02347.

If you have any questions regarding this notification or need additional information, please
contact the undersigned at (508) 481-5750.

Sincerely,

Pﬁ\dex of New England, Inc.

ason S. Nadeau
Hydrogeologist

398 Cedar Hill St., Marlboro, MA 01752 « (508) 481-5750 * FAX: (508) 481-5159



